Dansville Elementary School October Board Update

5" Grade Camp took place September 23-27. A big thank you to Andrea Salinas
as she coordinated the details related to this amazing experience. Deb Plourde,
Stephanie Case and Angie St.Amant rounded out the teaching team with a whole
crew of parent volunteers and high school counselors for which we are thankful.
The students had a great time and the weather was amazing!

The PTO sponsored a classroom door decorating contest this month! High
school students came down on the half day and helped elementary students
decorate the doors. The PTO took charge in decorating the hallways for all
students to enjoy!

Individual classroom Halloween parties will take place on Wednesday, October
30 and Thursday, October 31st. The Halloween parade will take place again this
year in the elementary school and the bus loop. Visitors are welcome to watch
from the elementary gym or outside. The parade will start at 2:10.

Fall parent-teacher conferences will be coming up on Nov. 6 & 7 from 4:00-7:00
both nights. Report cards will be shared with families at that time.

Fall field trips are starting to take place with visits to pumpkin patches and the
apple orchard as a few of the locations.

Second grade pumpkin book report projects look amazing as always!




